
Newsletter 5 

19.11.21 

 

 

Challenge, Equality & Opportunity

News, Information and Reminders 

 

Relocation Plans 

There is an update on the building below and some new photographs which I hope that you will enjoy. 

However, I wanted to put some information at the beginning of the newsletter to make sure that 

everyone is up to date with the planned timeline. Work on the building is on schedule and therefore 

we expect the work to be finished before Easter and for us to relocate at for the beginning of the 

summer term 2022.  

Last term we asked all parents and carers for information about transport needs for the summer term 

and we passed all of your responses back to the City Council for consideration in their planning. I will 

keep you up to date with any news regarding transport support and who will be included in these plans. 

We have started the School Travel Plan with support from the City Council and I will let you know how 

you can help with this process in due course. I am aware that some of you have asked some important 

questions about paths, cycle routes and getting to the new site – these have not been forgotten! 

 

New School Logo 

As you know, we have been very busy with the school 

design team and our graphic Designer. We made a 

decision to keep the sun on our logo so that we take some 

of Broadway East with us into our new future and we 

shared this information with you last year. After much 

discussion and tweaking, I am delighted to be able to 

share with you our new logo… 

We are now in the process of discussing the logo with our 

uniform supplier and we will share details of changes to 

the uniform as soon as we have confirmed colours, items 

and prices. As mentioned several times already, our 

current uniform/logo can be worn in the new school until 

it is worn out and can be handed down to younger siblings 

too.  



Christmas 2021 

It is lovely to hear children in school singing Christmas 

songs and carols and we are hopeful that we can share the 

joy with everyone this year!  

At the current time our plans are as follows: 

Date and time Event Who is invited? 
What do you need to 

know? 

Wednesday 8th 

December 9.15am 
Reception Nativity 

in the hall 

One parent or carer 

from each family in Red 

Class 

Do not attend if you have 

Covid 19 symptoms or are 

self-isolating 

Please wear a mask/face 

covering if you can 

Thursday 9th December 

9.15am 
Reception Nativity 

in the hall 

One parent or carer 

from each family in 

Blue Class 

Thursday 9th December 

2.45pm 

KS2 Carols on the 

yard 

One parent or carer 

and preschool children 

from each family in KS2 

(Classes 5, 6 & 7) 

Do not attend if you have 

Covid 19 symptoms or are 

self-isolating 

 Friday 10th December 

2.45pm 

KS1 Carols on the 

yard 

One parent or carer 

and preschool children 

from each family in KS1 

(Classes 2, 3 & 4) 

 

The above plans are subject to change if there is an increase in Covid 19 cases in school 

or in the community. However, we will do our very best to keep these as planned. 

Parents and Carers’ Evenings 

Thank you to everyone for attending Parents/Carers’ evenings last week. We are 

delighted to have been able to meet with you face-to-face and share with you the 

information about children’s learning and progress. Thanks also for your support with the 

additional safety measures which we put in place to keep everyone safe. 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone for dressing up in 

their own clothes today and making a 

special effort to wear Pudsey spots! We 

had a special visitor to school – I wonder if 

the children can tell you about this at 

home… 

We will let you know how much we have raised soon. Thank you for your support. 



Key Stage 1 Reading Support 

Thank you to those who have contacted us to volunteer to read with 

children in school. Mrs Lancaster will be in touch with you next week to 

complete paperwork and DBS checks. 

 

New Build Update 

 

Miss Storey made her first visit to 

the site on Friday. As you can see, 

she was very excited to see the 

progress, especially the Reception 

‘wing’ which is pictured below.! 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Best wishes 

HelenMcKenna 
Heaadteacher 

 


